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Friday 14th March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Benjamin DAB 

Further to the letter sent out by the Benjamin Foundation at the end of last term, I am now in a 

position to update you on the service.  

Earlier this week, we ended the contract with the Benjamin Foundation, and can confirm Benjamin 

DAB will now be run by Dussindale Primary School from the 18th April.  

Sessions times will be 7.30 am to 8.40 am and 3.20 pm – 6 pm.  The majority of the sessions will be in 

the school hall and will be operated by school staff.   

From Monday 24th April we aim to offer a light breakfast and packed tea for the children, (included 

in the session cost), which we hope will be supplied by Harrisons.  We would be grateful if for the 

first four days of this term parents could provide a packed breakfast and tea for their children 

whilst we set the catering up. 

The cost of the sessions will be £6 for breakfast club and £12 for after school club.  Payment, with 

the exception of the week beginning the 17th April, must be paid in advance via the Parent Portal.   

Once Benjamin DAB has been set up on the portal, we will text to confirm you can make the payment 

for week beginning 17th April.   

The club will be open from the 18th April, but booking is essential.  Therefore, I would be grateful if 

you could confirm by email to office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk the sessions you require for this half term.  

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Norgate  

Headteacher 
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